
Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency recently applied for RMA consents 
to construct and operate the Ōtaki to north of Levin highway and shared 
use walking and cycling path. A speaker event is being hosted for 
communities covering: 

•	� the RMA consents process 

•	� design of the proposed road including local road connections

•	� landscape and planting design 

•	� impacts of Ō2NL and how these will be managed. 

Our team will also be available before and after the presentations to 
discuss and provide information about the project and its construction. 
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Date: Saturday 28 January,  
drop-in anytime from 11am to 2pm 
Speaker presentations run from 11.30am – 12.30pm 

Where: Te Takeretanga o Kura-hau-pō,  
Levin library, 10 Bath Street, Levin

For information on the project visit  
nzta.govt.nz/o2nl-new-highway
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